Dear our valued Customers,

Ringer Hut Ala Moana Center store will be

closed
from January 23, 2023 until further notice.

Reason: Relocation

We thank you for your continued support for over the years and look
forward to seeing you again when we re-open our restaurant at the new

location. We tentatively scheduled to re-open in summer 2023.

For updates, please follow us on facebook or Instagram, or visit our

website!

Facebook URL: https://www.facebook.com/ringerhuthawaii/

Instagram URL: https://www.instagram.com/ringerhut.alamoana/

Homepage: https://usa.ringerhut.net

Sincerely yours,

Ringer Hut Hawaii, Inc

Ringer Hut
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